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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Mike Gallop <mikegallop@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2017 8:39 AM

To: ELST Master Plan

Cc: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Re: 170208 ELST South Samm B - Gallop - Trail Design

Thank you very much Kelly. I appreciate you getting it to the design team- you have a lot of balls in the air. 

Since we can't get in from the road we need to maintain access to our lot  

 

On Feb 8, 2017, at 8:13 AM, ELST Master Plan <ELST@kingcounty.gov> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Gallop, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the East Lake Sammamish Trail Project. Please see the attached regarding 
your email from February 1, 2017. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Kelly Donahue 

Community Engagement 

 

King County Department of Natural Resources 

201 South Jackson Street, Suite 700 

Seattle, WA  98104-3854 

Project Hotline: 1-888-668-4886 
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